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Item 9 – Dunkirk Garage, Dunkirk Lane, Leyland
07/2018/4739/FUL
One late letter of representation has been received from a neighbouring resident in support of the application.
Comments reiterate those of the main report but are summarised below:
· Cannot foresee any problems
· Will have zero impact on us
· There will be no noise impact
· There will be no light blocked
· Should support small enterprises investing in their business

